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External Email

The Members of CPARB –
 
I would like to express my interest in re-applying for the Owner Cities position on the Project
Review Committee.
 
I have spent the past two years as Chair and Vice Chair of PRC and in the many years I have
served, our group has been committed to comprehensively and thoroughly reviewing project
and agency applications for alternative delivery and become more engaged and aligned to our
mission.  I have also furthered my experience and engagement as a member of the Board
Development Committee and the WSDOT Project Review Task Force.  I continue to be a
practitioner of alternative delivery, currently managing one of the City of Seattle’s most
complex Heavy Civil GC/CM projects in Overlook Walk.  I am also a member of the City of
Seattle’s Internal Review Committee (our version of PRC) and have worked with multiple peer
agencies in support and education about owner-preparedness before using alternative
contracting methods.  I believe that I can represent the interests and concerns of local
agencies on the PRC and bring leadership and experience to the Committee. 
 
I have been a Project Manager for Owner agencies for 24 years, 20 in Washington State. I have
managed over 35 projects through design and construction with increasing in scale,
complexity, and community impact totaling over $2B in capital investment. I previously led
two large GC/CM transportation projects for the City of Seattle - First Hill Streetcar and Elliott
Bay Seawall. I bring alternative delivery experience including procurement, risk allocation,
subcontracting, women and minority business outreach, and negotiation. I am a
knowledgeable and trusted communicator, have a proven track record of assembling
appropriately qualified teams and completing projects, and possesses a wealth of lessons
learned of alternative delivery. I have a BS in Civil Engineering from the University of Michigan
and am a licensed Professional Engineer.
 
I believe in the value of alternative delivery and will leverage the above skills to benefit capital
projects and owner agencies across the state. Thank you in advanced for consideration.
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References:
 
Rebecca Keith, Seattle City Attorney’s Office
206-684-8239 Rebecca.Keith@seattle.gov
 
 
Jessica Murphy, PE
Construction Program Manager
City of Seattle | Office of the Waterfront and Civic Projects
O: 206.684.0178 | jessica.murphy@seattle.gov
www.waterfrontseattle.org
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